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Count Day 

Wednesday, February 14th is our Spring Count Day. 
Please do not send your students to school if they are not feeling well. 

As long as you call the school to excuse them and they return in a 

reasonable amount of time they will be counted. 

Principal- Mrs.Simon 

Secretary-Mr.Yetay  

Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held Tuesday, 
March 12th and Thursday, March 14th. Please fill out 
the conference scheduling form that was sent home and 
return to school by March 1. 

School day- 8:30-3:26 

Breakfast starts- 8:10 
From the health office 

Our aim is to provide a healthy learning environment for all students. 

Your child should stay home or will be sent home from school if he/she 

has any of the following conditions: Fever, Vomiting, Diarrhea, 

Unexplained rashes, blisters, and/or unexplained tiredness that 

prevents normal activities. Students may return to school after 24 

hours of being free of symptoms or a statement from a doctor 

verifying that they are not contagious.   

Upcoming events: 

3/12 & 14 PT Conferences 

3/18 – No School 

3/19 – Sub pickup afternoon 

3/21 - Spring Picture Day 

3/29 – No school 

Valentines Day 
Your student’s teacher will let you know what their class 
is doing to celebrate Valentine’s day.  

4/1-5 - Spring Break 

4/10-12 – 4-6th gr Camp 

5/30 – Spring Concert  

Student Drop Off Reminder 
Aberdeen Street is reserved for BUS drop off only. Please do not 
stop or park your vehicle in front of school or drop your child(ren) 
off in front of school on Aberdeen Street. Please drop your 
child(ren) off in the designated drop off area in the parking lot.  

http://www.grps.org/
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Aberdeen Academy’s mission is to ensure students are  
educated, self-directed, and productive members of society. 

 

Grand Rapids Public Schools 

Aberdeen Academy   
Principal, Victoria Simon 

928 Aberdeen St. NE, Grand Rapids, MI 49505 – Phone: 616-819-2868  

 

February 4, 2024 

 

Aberdeen Families,  
 

Our library is getting a much-needed overhaul. We will be getting around 
4,500 NEW BOOKS at the end of February and we need to make room! 
This means your student may be bringing home former library books to 
keep. Old books are being included in any book swaps we have and we will 
also be having book giveaways throughout February. 
 

Any books that are for students to keep will have the barcode 
removed or blacked out, and they will also have a “discard” stamp on 
the inside. Books with an intact barcode are still library books and should 
be returned to the Aberdeen Academy Library. 
 

The library will be closed starting Monday, February 26th, and will reopen 
with all of our brand new books available to be checked out on Monday, 
March 4th. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the library directly at (616) 819-
4889.  
 

Happy Reading!  
 

 

Ashley Keener 
Aberdeen Librarian 
 

 

 

Aberdeen is the winning team! 
 


